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Dear Committee Member,

I would like to make a comment about the proposed Budget to expand the availability of Abortion and
Reproductive Services in the ACT.

First and foremost as a resident of Canberra for more than 37 years, I find it ludicrous and excessive to
proposed a financial increment/budget
to end the life of a baby/foetus called “Abortion”, it should have not been introduced in the ACT in the
first place, let alone increasing and proposing 
for additional Fund.  We need to consider that the Medicare and some Private Health Funds have
already been assisting to this endeavour. 
Why don’t we use and proposed a Budget to other worthwhile initiative which help lives instead and
alleviate the sufferings of those people in
dire needs and homelessness.

I am very thankful that this proposal/inquiry is open to the public, much appreciated.

Kind Regards,

Dominica Rossi




